
 

 

TOWN OF MONROE 

Green County, WI 

 

Thursday, June 2, 2022 Special Town Board Meeting – Sealed roadwork bids 
 
 The sealed roadwork bids opening was brought to order by Chair, Duane Zimmerman at 4:06 p.m. 

Open Meeting notices were posted on June 1, 2022, on the Town of Monroe website, at the Monroe 
Town Hall and Recycling Center.   

Board members present: Duane Zimmerman, Chad Spotts, Mike Lambert  
Other attendees:  Jeff Lanz, Peggy Murphy 
 
Bids were opened from Green County Highway Department, Rock Road Companies, and Payne & 

Dolan, Inc. 
 
All the road bids were reviewed by the Board. 

Amended to include the following details on 8_17_22: 
Payne & Dolan, Inc., amount of bid submitted $186,949.50 
Green County Highway Department, amount of bid submitted $121,642.00 
Rock Road Companies, Inc., amount of bid submitted $222,138.09 
The contract is awarded to the Green County Highway Department. 
 
Motion by Lambert, seconded by Spotts to award the roadwork for the LRIP sealed roadwork bids to 

Green County Highway Department. 
 
Motion by Zimmerman, seconded by Lambert to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:24 p.m. 

 
 
Peggy Murphy, Clerk/Treasurer 
  
 
** Amended based on update from the 8/17/22 regular town board meeting. ** 


